
Upward Bound Newsletter

Hello! Congratulations on finishing 1st quarter. As 2nd quarter starts, remember to keep up on your

homework! This month we will be working with our seniors to submit the U of U application and

complete success plans. The priority deadline is Dec 1!

Announcement: Our winner of best Halloween costume from community service day is: Kris Padilla

(9th grader from East). Please see Kenny Quintanilla for your prize!



-Marley & Kenny 

Important Dates 

 11/1 UB Activity Jazz vs. Grizzlies Game @ 7 PM 

11/11 Saturday tutoring (Senior U of U application day)

11/18 Saturday tutoring & Comunidades Unidas workshop  

11/22-11/26 - Thanksgiving Break

Meet our new tutors!

Chelsea Cortez



Brynne Byars

Chelsea is a junior at the University of Utah studying Elementary Education. She tutors math, science, and
language arts. 

Brynne is a junior at the University of Utah studying biomedical engineering. She tutors math and science. 

Upcoming Events 

Jazz vs. Grizzlies Basketball Game

Comunidades Unidas Workshop

Wednesday, November 1 at 7 PM at the Delta Center

[students attending meet @ 6:30 PM by the Jazz logo in the NE corner] 

CU will join us on Saturday, November 18 for a workshop.

Our very own Susana Lemus will be leading it!



First Gen Fest

Join us at the University of Utah for First Gen Fest from 2-5 PM! The event will be at Child Hall in the Spencer
Fox Eccles Business Building (SFEBB 7th Floor). 

Senior College Tour Update 

Enjoy pictures of our trip to Southern Utah! We visited three colleges: UVU, SUU, and UTU. 



Questions?

Kenny Quintanilla 

Upward Bound Program Manager 

801.581.7188

Marley Dominguez 

Upward Bound Program Coordinator 

801.581.7188

Email Kenny

Email Marley

Don't forget to follow us on social media!
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